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Hello, I'm writing in today to express my concern for the proposed usage of Portland International
Raceway facilities as a homeless camp. This park is loved and used by many PNW natives for auto
events, cycling events and everything in between. Allowing the inevitable trashing of this facility
would be extremely sad and drive away big events that rent this track out year after year. In addition
to my concerns around PIR I am deeply disturbed by the thought of any public parks being used as
homeless camps. These are resources that young families enjoy on the weekends and they need to
remain as safe, clean and well-kept as possible for our children. Please reconsider! Thank you, Nial
Givens
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